
 

 

 

 

 

 

NATIONAL UNIVERSITY OF MODERN LANGUAGES (NUML), 

SECTOR H-9, ISLAMABAD 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER NOTICE 

 

 

 This is general notice for all contractors participated in the tender “for supply and 
installation of following equipment/execution of various ICT projects (Video Conference, 
Desktop computers, Fibre cable installation, Storage solution, Office equipment & teaching 
aids & Power backup solution)” called by National University of Modern Languages, main 
campus, sector H-9, Islamabad published on PPRA (TS416575E) & newspapers “The 
News” and “Daily Jang” on 14th March 2020 have been cancelled.     

 

 

 

Director IT 

NUML, Islamabad   

 

 


